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Tuesday 7th May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
RE: Chicken Pox 
 
A case of chicken pox has been reported in your child’s class. Please can you 
ensure to check your child for any spots. If you do find any spots, please report 
this to the school and we ask that you keep your child at home for at least five 
days or until all spots have crusted over (if this has not happened within the five 
day isolation period). 
 
Please take extra care if you are classed as vulnerable or pregnant. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Rebecca Greig 
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